
From: Ginny Ashton
To: Site C Submissions BCUC:EX
Subject: Site C dam
Date: Saturday, September 23, 2017 12:47:04 PM

We are VERY much in favor of continuing and finishing the site C dam. The Sierra club Does Not speak
for all British Columbians and we are tired of all the negativity given this project. Look at the facts
instead of ( false news, lol) biased innuendo

Sent from Ginny's iPad
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